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No. 42 of 2012 

 

19 November 2012 

 

To: Ship suppliers operating from Penjuru Terminal 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Industry Update Session on Penjuru Terminal (PLT) 

 

1. Jurong Port Pte Ltd (JPPL) will be conducting an industry update session for the ship supply 

community on Friday, 23 November 2012 at 3.30 p.m. The session will be conducted at: 

 

Evergreen Room, Level 3 

SAFRA Jurong  

333 Boon Lay Way, Singapore 649848 

 

2. This session is open only to ship suppliers holding valid Penjuru Terminal customer 

accounts with JPPL. Attendance is limited to one person per company.  

 

3. Please note that this is an invite-only event and only pre-registered persons will be admitted. 

Please register attendance by emailing the name of your nominated attendee to Ms Jesse 

Lim (email: jesselim@jp.com.sg) by 11a.m. on Thursday, 22 November 2012.   

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Hong Chun Mun 

for Jurong Port Pte Ltd 
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